
 

 

 
22 October 2021         For immediate release  

 

Resignation of Broome Shire Councillor Fiona West 

 
Broome Shire Councillor Fiona West has provided notice of her resignation from Council in accordance with 
Section 2.31 of the Local Government Act. 
 
Cr West was first elected in the 2019 Shire election and has served diligently for the last two years in the 
Councillor role. 
 
Shire of Broome chief executive officer Sam Mastrolembo thanked Cr West for her service to the Broome 
community and wished her well in her future endeavours. 
 
The Shire is currently seeking advice on the process and timing required to fill this vacancy and will confirm 
this in due course. 
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